From: Carrie

To: Crosse, Liza; Crawford. Brian
Subject: Latest round of EH modifications from CCC staff
Date: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 12:44:41 PM

Hi Steve and Brian,

Carrie here from Stinson Beach- "Residents for Reasonable Land Use".... mainly representing
the Calles and Patios.

Like you, I've seen the latest CCC staff revisions to the EH section of the LCP. It seems they
might be hard of hearing! This latest version takes us right back to square ONE and blatantly
ignores all of the CDA staff and community residents' requested compromises.

| believe at this point our only option is to remove the EH section from the LCP all together.
We have worked for YEARS trying to compromise and it is far too late for further horse
trading. | plan to rally not only the various groups in Stinson, but ALL of the concerned
citizens of our neighboring communities to begin the phone calls and letter writing to the CCC
Board Members to let them know we want the EH section removed completely. If we go back
to 1980 zoning regs, that will suit us just fine. | spoke to some organizers in Bolinas last night
that are on board, and the Seadrift Association is holding an emergency meeting on this
suggested path forward as | type.

| believe we will have a VERY packed house for the upcoming meeting and believe we will
speak with one united voice....we want to remove the EH section of the LCP.

I look forward to hearing your thoughts!
Best,

Carrie Varoquiers
415.505.6501
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